
Subject:  Important Information: Accessing STAAR Results for 22-23 Academic Year 

Dear Mustang Parent/Guardian, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to share some important information regarding the 
STAAR (State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness) scores for your child. 

The STAAR scores for the 2022-2023 academic year will be available for access on August 16, 
2023.   Please note if your child was not attending a Texas school during the previous academic 
year, there will be no results to access. These scores provide valuable insights into your child's 
academic progress and achievements in various subject areas. They also serve as a tool to 
gauge your child's readiness for the next academic level. 

To access the STAAR results, please follow the steps below: 

• Log into Family Access in the Skyward system.  
• Click Online Forms tab on the left.  
• You will see that an online form is now available to fill out. The form is named “Student 

Assessment Results.”  
• Click on “Fill Out Online Form” for the Student Assessment Results.  
• On the new screen, click on “1. Student Assessment Access Code” on the right-hand side of 

the page.  
• You will see your child’s unique access code as well as a link to the Texas Student Portal. 

Click the link and use the access code, as well as your child’s date of birth, to access results.  

It is important to note that these results are confidential and should be treated as such 
therefore we are unable to share this information with you over the phone or email. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education.  

Best regards, 
Kurllenne Martin 
Campus Assessment Coordinator 
281-634-9243 
Kurllenne.Martin@fortbendisd.com 
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